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I SUPPORT [HB 4072]. 

 

Whereas, I Support [HB 4072] the Statutory Rates are burdensome and oppressive. 

 

The entire 'rate structure' requires immediate statute rate review and justification. 

 

The Member composition of the State Fish and Game Commission may require 

'replacement'. 

 

In short, just what's going on here with the rates? The 'rate structure' looks like a 

'revenue program' instead of a well managed resource program. 

 

Once again, the Legislature demonstrates the age-old axiom, "All problems in 

Oregon have their birthplace in Salem." 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs-Some people need to be 'fired from their jobs' and some need to 

be 'booted-out' of office. 


